
Patrol Leader’s Council Meeting                         October 25, 2004 
 

1. There was a good turnout for the Backpacking trip. 
2. Scouting For Food: 3x5 cards need to be handed out each week and number of 

cans recorded for each Scout in your Patrol so they can be transferred to the 
poster for a weekly update. If you donate food to a church, etc. this counts in your 
count for 50 cans and or non-perishable items. Lets have 100% participation. 

3. John Watkins is whom you call if your Patrol needs Service Projects. 
4. Quarter Master Report: Backpacking supplies that were checked out have not all 

been turned back in. Patrol Leaders need to let Scouts know to bring back gear to 
the next meeting. For all Patrols except the New Patrols, the action packers need 
to be turned back in to the Quartermasters to be inspected at the next meeting. 
New Scouts will keep their action packers until May when they have their 
elections. 

5. OA Report: Kyle Hughes and Sean Steifgerwald are going to the Make-Up Ordeal 
November 5th-7th. 

6. Librarian Report: We are waiting to find out the money situation before we can 
purchase new Merit Badge Books. He plans on getting the MB books checked 
back in for the Scouts who are finished with them so he will be ready to pass it on 
to the new Librarian. 

7. Troop Guides Report: Pack 1417 is going to visit our Troop soon. 
8. Anacondas Report:  November 6th: They will work on Scouting For Food, have a 

Patrol meeting and plan an outing for the November 15th meeting. 
9. Penguins Report:  They are going to repair the doors of the shed this weekend and 

work on Scouting For Food. 
10. Dragons Report:  Scouting For Food, Cycling trip and a Patrol Meeting planned. 
11. Cobras Report: Scouting For Food: they will let Mr. Moultrie know by Monday 

the plans for the Patrol. 
12. Dragons Report: Scouting For Food, possible outing on November 2nd and a 

meeting with Mrs. Franz to plan Holiday Party. 
13. Roadrunners Report: Six Scouts are going on Cycling trip: Scouting For Food. 
14. Lightning Report: Patrol flag was finished. Cycling trip. Make plans for Scouting 

For Food. 
15. Flaming Falcons Report: Den Chief Training, Merit Badge University, 

backpacking and cycling trip and plans for Scouting For Food. 8-12 Scouts out of 
Patrol are very active. 

16. Philmont Trip planned for 2006: Register by November 20th if interested. Need a 
deposit by the end of the year. 12 day trip and must be in 7th grade or above. 
Kenny Murray in charge. 

17. John McFarland is in charge of the Scout National Jamboree July 25th. We will 
camp in the West Park of Virginia, 2 hours away from the Jamboree. Minimum of 
3 days camping, 5 day trip. Day hikes and canoeing. Cost will be camping, food, 
gas, and activities. Mr. McNealy will be helping with trip. Need Adult support. 

18. If Patrol has 100% participation and meets the commitment of 50 cans per Scout, 
they may pass on outstanding Service Projects. 



19. Johnny King (Flaming Falcons) made a suggestion of the Troop setting up or 
running a booth for Bethlehem Walk. John Watkins said that was a great idea and 
could man the rope-making booth since they know their knots. Johnny will bring 
a flyer to Monday’s Meeting to see if there is any interest with the other Scouts. 
An adult must be present at all times. 2-3 boys at a time to work booth. Church 
adults will cover Monday night due to Holidays party. 

20. Bethlehem Walk set up is November 26th& 27th and take down is December 11th. 
Great Service projects. 

21. Seabase trip has 2 openings left. Sign up on Monday night if interested. 
22. Patrol Leaders need to make sure the Troop outing occurs on November 15th 

within their Patrols. A visit to the Fire Station is planned for those who want to 
finish their Fire and Safety MB. 

23. We need Master of Ceremonies for the January Court of Honor.  
24. Older Scouts remember to set the example for the younger Scouts. THEY ARE 

WATCHING YOU! 
25. The minimum requirement for Patrols is at least 6 active Scouts. Otherwise the 

Patrols may have to merge together. 
26. The Fire Station Trip: November 15th. Meet at station at 6:50pm. Class A 

uniforms. Turn in fire packets completed. 
27. Steve Housley plans to have the flag stands at the next meeting so bring your 

Patrol Flags. 


